
 

 

 

 

August 12, 2020 

 

Dr. Tom Tobin 

127 Presidents Drive 

State College, PA 16803 

 

Dear Dr. Tobin, 

 

Although your webinar "Three Ways to Support Students during COVID-19 Remote Instruction" was 

more than a month ago, I can’t thank you enough for your expertise and the wealth of information you 

provided our community.  As you can see from the evaluations completed, you were overwhelmingly a 

hit and we are looking forward to welcoming you back to our campus, virtually or in-person. 

I also want to thank you for your outstanding professionalism and organization in getting us from our 

initial conversations to the post-webinar check-in.  You were thoughtful and thorough in your approach 

and it was rather easy and straightforward to work with you on scheduling, logistics, and contracting. 

We will be in touch for future opportunities for you to meet with our faculty and staff and are 

appreciative of the work you do. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brandyn Woodard, MA, DSO, CDP 

Director, Intercultural and International Student Services 

Becoming Community Mellon Grant, Co-Administrator 

College of Saint Benedict and Saint John's University 

blwoodard@csbsju.edu 

320-363-5455 

 


